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Ottawa, let August 1914

Sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 28th ultimo,I beg to say

that the Department notes your desire to personally audit

the accounts of theiludson's Bay Company,at Seven Ilands

before making a refund of $157.32, which the Department re-

quested in letter to you of the 25th ultimo. The Department

accedes to your wishes but hopes that there will be no un-

necessary delay in making the refund.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Mr. C.C. Wilson,

ckleist Schreiben zu bezogen.

The Paison's Bay Co..

Montreal, Que.
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